Notes on Neighbourhood Plan Meeting held on Wednesday 10 June 2015 at the Fishermens' Reading Room, Hope Cove.

Present:  Cllrs. J Hocking, A Rossiter, P Hibbert, S Coleman, P Green, Judy Pearce;  Peter Coates, Tom Windle, Joe Hart, Jon and Mary Cox, Clive Higgs, Wendy Bakka, Phil Worth.

In attendance:   Parish Clerk

Apologies:    Mark Taylor

- Peter Coates had obtained maps of South Huish Parish which were circulated.   He had looked at Malborough Neighbourhood Plan and their questionnaire - long and complex, little reference to agriculture, farming and tourism which was surprising.  Also Wembury - similar parish to ours.   Had some thoughts and made notes.
- Clive Higgs suggested hold an 'Open Day' prior to questionnaire being produced.   Large sheets of paper with appropriate headings on which people could write their views.
- Jon Cox had book on Neighbourhood Plan procedure which he handed to Cllr Hocking for reference.

- Initial suggested headings:-
Housing needs - Covenants for local people

Local economy - businesses

Coastal footpath

Tourism

Farming - agriculture

Micro businesses

Transport/roads

Communications

Environment - noise & light pollution

Biodiversity

Protection of hedge-banks

Renewable energy

 - Open Days:-

- Possibly more than one required.   Advertise on posters, parish newsletter, Parish Council website (when up and running) and leaflets through doors.

- Questionnaire:

Distribute to permanent residents only.   Undertake informal survey to identify those homes first.    Paul Green/Tom  Windle cover Galmpton;  Penny Hibbert/Clive Higgs cover Hope Cove;  Simon Coleman cover Inner Hope;  Peter Coates cover South Huish.

- Peter Coates will get more detailed maps from SHDC and also produce statistics on house prices.
- Cllr Judy Pearce advised that formal application for designation has to be made and submitted to SHDC before proceeding with plan.   Advice and form can be downloaded from SHDC website - application once submitted takes about 6 weeks.   The Planning Advisory Service can assist with procedure and we can ask SHDC for officer to support.   Jo Hocking and Anne Rossiter will obtain application form.

-  Contact list of names and email addresses was compiled from those present who would like to be involved with the implementation of Neighbourhood Plan, i.e. the 5 Parish Councillors plus Peter Coates, Tom Windle, Joe Hart, Jon Cox, Clive Higgs.   A chairman to be appointed at the next meeting.
Date of next meeting:   Tuesday 23 June 2015 7.00 pm  Fishermen's Reading Room.

